
 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE (23.3.20) 

 
Dear City Aquatic Members, 

 
We would firstly like to say a big thank you for your support of our business. With 

the social responsibility and safety of our valued customers at the forefront and the 

updated government trading restrictions, we will be temporarily closing our venues 

today (23/03/2020). 

The impact is enormous for our team and we are certainly grateful for their 

dedication and incredible work ethic through these challenging times. 

For future updates and information, please visit our website or social media 

channels. 

Please stay safe, keep the social distancing requirements and look after each other. 

We look forward to seeing you back in the pool again soon. 

 

From your City Aquatic team. 

 
 


